
The Alabama Department of TransportaƟon (ALDOT) is proposing to replace the bridge on 
AL-269  over the Locust Fork of the Warrior River in Jefferson County, Alabama.  Infor-
maƟon about the project is available to the public for review and comment. Your com-
ments may be provided by US mail, email, voicemail, or online as described below. Com-
ments for the proposed project must be submiƩed by April 26, 2024.   

        Online  
        Public Involvement 

 Bridge Replacement on AL-269 over the Locust Fork of the Warrior River 

Project DescripƟon  
The proposed project will re-

place the exisƟng bridge on AL-
269 over the Locust Fork of the 

Warrior River.  

The bridges will be raised ap-
proximately 10 feet and  and 

will consist of two 12 foot 
lanes and 10 foot shoulders.  

The road will remain open dur-
ing construcƟon and the bridge 
will be built to the east of the 

exisƟng bridge.  
 

Comments on the proposed project must to be submiƩed by April 26, 2024. 

 
SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 

 
Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email:  al269-bridge@dot.state.al.us 

Phone: (205) 327-4940 (3 minute limit)  

 

Mail Comments to:  
   ALDOT 
   East Central Region   
   PO Box 2745 
   Birmingham, AL 35202 


